
 
 

 

 
 
DATE:  November 19, 2020  
 
TO:  Prospective Respondents 
 
FROM:  Gerald Cahalane, Assoc. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Quote Request #36353, Rice Creek-Nine Mile Trail Road Trimming 
 
 
 
This addendum is to provide information regarding a window for site access. 
 
 
Responses to this quote request are still due by no later than 3:00PM on, Monday, November 30, 2020. 
 
 
Access to the site will be available from the State Road 100 West access point, as shown on Figure 1 in the 
quote request packet. Additional location information and a screenshot will be provided on the next page of 
this addendum. 
 
Site Access will be on the following dates and times: 
 

 Monday, November 23, 2020 – 9:00AM to 4:00PM 
 Tuesday, November 24, 2020 – 9:00AM to 4:00PM 

 
There is a gate that will remain locked, but the combination to the lock will be: 2020. This will allow 
temporary vendor access. The access point will be flagged or otherwise made clear when accessing the site. 
Please use due care when accessing and leaving the property to avoid damaging the grounds or surrounding 
areas. 
 
Please have a copy of this quote request paperwork with you when visiting the site as District staff may be on 
the property. 
 
Should you have any property specific questions, you may contact the District’s Land Manager, Christopher 
Kinslow, at the following number 386-643-1939. 
 
Any quote/project specific questions should be directed to me via email at gcahalan@sjrwmd.com or my 
office line at 386-326-3034. 
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The Rice Creek Conservation Area, which includes Nine Mile, is located on the left side of State Road 100 West if traveling from east to west, 
labeled below as Bolan Ramp Road. 
 
Entering Rice Creek Conservation Area into your map application should return result below. 
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Below is an image of the extent of the Rice Creek Conservation Area, with access shown from both State Road 100 West and State 
Road 20. 
 
Access from State Road 20 is available on the right side of the roadway when traveling east to west, and it intersects with Motes 
Island Road. 
 
 


